
From: Lee, David
To: Lee, Amanda; Garciamay, Ruby
Subject: FW: Sessions Deli - Patio Extension
Date: Wednesday, May 15, 2019 2:38:05 PM

From: Jake Janz [mailto:jakejanz1@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2019 12:09 PM
To: Lee, David <dlee@newportbeachca.gov>
Cc: Jurjis, Seimone <sjurjis@newportbeachca.gov>
Subject: Sessions Deli - Patio Extension

Hi David,

My name is Jake Janz. I am Newport Beach resident, a founding board member of
the Ben Carlson Foundation, as well as a founding board member of the Newport
Beach Foundation. I love our community and this is why I am writing you today. 

I would like to express my full support in regards to the patio extension application
submitted by Sessions Deli, located on Newport Blvd. Over the last 5 years, Sessions
and Matt Meddock, the owner and a great friend of mine, have not only grown an
amazing restaurant but they have also built a terrific reputation of generously
supporting numerous local organizations, non-profits and charity events. They are a
growing business with a big heart for all customers and the neighborhood that they
are surrounded by. That being said, it is my hope that our City will approve of
Sessions Deli application as we should all be proud and supportive of those making
such positive impact, especially when it's such an up-standing establishment in our
own back yard.

Sincere thanks for your time and consideration.

Respectfully,

Jake Janz
Ben Carlson Foundation
www.bencarlsonfoundation,org
#BENDIDGO

Zoning Administrator - May 16, 2019 
Item No. 7b - ADDITIONAL MATERIALS RECEIVED 

Sessions Sandwiches Patio Expansion (PA2018-241)
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